
 
 

Memorandum 
 
 

Date:  October 2014 
 
To:  MBCHP Primary Care Providers 
     
From:  Eric N. Spear, Provider Network and Claims Processing Coordinator 
  Maine CDC Breast and Cervical Health Program  (MBCHP) 
  207-287-4101 or Eric.N.Spear@Maine.gov   
   
Re: Information memo sent to members about the Affordable Care Act (ACA) and 

MBCHP 

 
Dear Provider: 
 
 
Starting October 1, 2014 we will be sending a letter to women applying for and/or reenrolling in 
the MBCHP to clarify how the ACA may or may not effect MBCHP. We are enclosing a copy of 
this letter for your reference and in case you get questions from your MBCHP enrolled women.  
 
MBCHP sent out a ListServe email with this information. 
 
We will also be posting a copy of the letter on the MBCHP website on the “How to Join MBCHP” 
page as well as the “Information for MBCHP Provider” page. 
 
We want to thank you again for your ongoing support and commitment to the early detection of 
breast and cervical cancer. 
 
If you have any questions about this memo, please contact me at 207-287-4101 or email 
Eric.N.Spear@Maine.gov  for assistance. 

MBCHP Resources 
 

 If you have not joined, we invite you to sign up for our ListServe to receive updates and program 
changes at: http://mailman.informe.org/mailman/listinfo/mbchp-provider 

 For current billing information, i.e. reimbursement rates, allowable CPT, diagnosis, and revenue 
codes MBCHP uses to process claims, please visit our website: 
http://www.maine.gov/dhhs/mecdc/population-health/bcp/billing-information.htm  
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